
K-12 Teacher Workshop

Going Global: Understanding the South…Korea, that is!
Hosted by the Global Studies in Education South Korea Program

at Auburn University

Saturday, September 20, 2014
8:30 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

Haley Center 2414,  Auburn University

Topics* & Presenters

• Purpose of “Going Global”: Sheryl Smith (Auburn City Schools)
• Korean Food & Customs: Leslie Winter (Valley High School) & Cheryl Bynum (Horseshoe Bend School) 
• Children’s Songs: Jaeseung Lee (Ajin USA)
• School Culture: Dr. Duriel Barlow & Dr. Silvia Scaife (Auburn City Schools)
• Home Culture & Traditions: Dr. Jackie Greenwood & Deana Schnuelle (Auburn City Schools)

*Information from the above topics will serve as the basis for participants to expand and apply their knowledge by implementing a similar 
lesson in their own classrooms 

Benefits: Learning about Korea + 0.5 CEU + $100 stipend** + Free Breakfast & Lunch

** The stipend will be issued only after participants have developed and taught a lesson at their schools and reported 
an evaluation result along with a lesson plan that they developed. 

Are you interested in participating? Apply Now

* Seats are limited to only 20 participants. The application deadline is Friday,  August 29.  If applications exceed 20 people, 
participants will be selected by the workshop committee and announced individually by September 7, 2014. 

Questions? Contact coordinators Drs. Jung Won Hur (jwhur@auburn.edu) or Suhyun Suh (suhsuhy@auburn.edu) 

This workshop is provided through a grant awarded by The Academy of Korean Studies. 
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